
From: Sherry Smith
To: Wanda Gautney; Shelby Middleton; Connie Dudgeon; Dottie Hulin
Cc: Pam Kirchharr; Barbara Pate
Subject: FW: WG18-09 - Sheriff Dept. Uniforms
Date: Tuesday, July 24, 2018 3:43:32 PM

See email below from Jeff at Leo’s.
 
Sherry R. Smith
Baldwin County Purchasing Dept.
251-580-1911 - ph
251-580-2536 - fax
ssmith@baldwincountyal.gov
 
From: got my message [mailto:leosuniforms@aol.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 24, 2018 3:43 PM
To: Sherry Smith <SSMITH@baldwincountyal.gov>
Subject: Re: WG18-09 - Sheriff Dept. Uniforms
 
Sherry,
My cost on that coat is $90.00
I will not be able the change brands other from the one I sampled .
Please return coats as Wanda said and cancel P.O.
Jeff

-----Original Message-----
From: Sherry Smith <SSMITH@baldwincountyal.gov>
To: LEO'S <leosuniforms@aol.com>
Cc: Wanda Gautney <wgautney@baldwincountyal.gov>; Shelby Middleton
<Shelby.Middleton@baldwincountyal.gov>
Sent: Tue, Jul 24, 2018 1:09 pm
Subject: WG18-09 - Sheriff Dept. Uniforms

Good Afternoon Jeff,  According to the chain of emails that we have received regarding the Purchase
Orders listed below, we have asked that you bring the 5.11 Style 58125 Raincoats that was specified
in the bid and that you brought to us as a sample or we will have to cancel the Purchase Orders and
return the other raincoats to you. Please deliver the 5.11 brand raincoats that you submitted and if
you are unable to provide the 5.11 Raincoats, if you are unable to provide the 5.11 Raincoats at the
bid price you submitted of $59.95, please let me know as soon as possible.
 
 
The bid specifications for the Baldwin County raincoat that you submitted  is listed below:
 
Item 2.  Rain Coat - (samples for Rain Coat MUST be supplied with your Bid Response)
Material:
Style: 48125
100% Nylon Oxford reverses to HI-VIS
5.11 High Visibility Reversible Rain Coat, meets the requirements of ANSI/SEA 07-2010,
Waterproof, adjustable, reversible.  Pass-through pockets, Mic loops at the shoulders, integrated
badge tab.
 
 
The sample that you submitted with your bid was the 5.11.  The raincoats that we received from you
are not 5.11 and in no way meets the specifications.  You took no exceptions to the bid specifications
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on this item and did not list any other brand name on your Bid Response that you submitted. 
 
We will returning the off brand raincoats.  Please delivery the 5.11 brand raincoat at the bid price
that you submitted.  If you are unable to provide the 5.11 Raincoat at the bid price you submitted of
$59.95, please let me know as soon as possible.
 
If you have any questions, please contact me.
 
PO 168800 dated 04/09/2018 for 3 Medium rain coats
 
PO 169312 dated 04/27/2018 for 3 Large rain coats
 
PO 169558 dated 05/09/2018 for 2 Small rain coats & 3 Medium rain coats
 
PO 170080 dated 05/30/2018 for 3 Large rain coats & 3 XLarge rain coats
 
Thanks,
 
Sherry R. Smith
Baldwin County Purchasing Dept.
251-580-1911 - ph
251-580-2536 - fax
ssmith@baldwincountyal.gov
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